
From: Michael Marks
To: Keith Mccrary
Cc: Walter Williams
Subject: Petitions 1492, 1493 support letter time extension request
Date: Monday, April 29, 2019 5:11:45 PM
Attachments: 2019-04-29 Petitons 1482 and 1483 time extension request.pdf

Keith,
 
In March of the this year we finally received the last sign off required for these petitions.
 
With these sign offs we now only require the written consent of the adjacent property owners to allow these Resolutions to go
 to City Council.
 
Our team has been working diligently to obtain the 4 letters of consent. We have two, but two others still remain.
 
Please find the attached formal letter requesting an additional 30 days to obtain these two remaining letters. (the letter also
 includes as an enclosure the two letters of support)
 
Thank you again for your patience.
 
Please contact me with any questions.
 
Best regards, Mike
 

Michael Marks, PE
Partner
28 W. Adams Street, Suite 1200, Detroit, MI, 48226
Tel: 313.962.4442 | DID:313.285.5235 | M: 313.980.1469 | Fax: 313.962.5068
mmarks@giffelswebster.com  www.giffelswebster.com

This message, including any attachments, is intended only for the specified recipients. Illegal use of the e-
mail, including disseminating, disclosing, copying, or distribution is strictly prohibited. If you have received
 this e-mail in error please notify us at info@giffelswebster.com. The views and opinions within this e-mail
 are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the company. Before leaving our
 office all files are scanned by virus detection software, however, the recipient should still scan this e-mail
 and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Giffels Webster accepts no liability for any damage caused
 by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.
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April 29, 2019 
 
Richard Doherty, P.E. 
City of Detroit 
Department of Public Works -- City Engineering Division 
City Engineer 
CAYMC 
6th Floor 
Detroit, MI 48826 
 


Mr. Doherty: 
 
We are writing to request additional time for the petitioner to obtain letters of support from representatives of some of 
the lots affected by Petition 1482 and 1483.  
 
Dialogue with representatives of the lot owners first occurred two years ago in conjunction with the filing of the 
petition, and the response was generally favorable. Unfortunately, we did not obtain letters of support at the time. 
Since that time, we have encountered delays in obtaining the letters due to changes in lot owner representation. 
 
Attached are the two letters of support from the adjacent property owners associated with Petition 1482 that we have 
been able to obtain. We respectfully request that the petitioner be given an additional 30 days to obtain the other two 
support letters.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Giffels Webster 
Michael Marks, P.E. 
Partner 
 
Enc:  2019-02-26 Support Letter for Petition 1482, Stanne Consulting, LLC, 2548 Second, 2560 Second 


2019-02-26 Support Letter for Petition 1482, Ledyard Enterprises, LLC, 479 Ledyard  
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RE: 
 


Alley Vacation Petitions 1482 and 1483    














